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29 September -23 October: Exhibition at Forty Hall  
 

Forty Hall is keen to help us 
celebrate our group’s 40th 
anniversary year in 2022 and has 
invited us to mount an exhibition 
from 29 September to 23 October.  
 
The title of the exhibition will be 
‘Seeing Red’ with the subtitle, 
‘celebrating 40 years together’ 
 

We will have a display of panels on a red theme to reflect our ruby anniversary. 

Panels (25 x 25 cm) will be provided for members on which to mount the work. 

Any method or theme is acceptable but your piece must have some red in it! If 

your work is smaller than the panel then please cover your panel with red fabric 

(or paint) and mount your work on that. 

As a member, you can take part in several ways: 

• Completing a canvas for the ‘Seeing Red’ exhibition’. Canvases will be 
mounted in groups in a tile formation to be displayed in the second-floor 
corridor, with some hung around the staircase. 

• Creating individual 3D pieces, inspired by room contents, to be displayed 
in the first and second floor rooms. These will lead up to our main group 
display. You can visit any time in normal opening hours to take photos or 
make sketches for inspiration. 

• Taking part in ‘meet the artist’ sessions to demonstrate your work or 
engage with visitors.  

• Helping visitors to make felt cacti, on Saturday 1 October, and chatting 
with them about our group. 

• Helping to complete the crewel work embroidered panel for installation at 
Forty Hall and celebrating this group achievement as part of this 
commemorative month. 
 

We really want everyone to participate, to demonstrate the variety of 
possibilities stitch and textiles can create, and to encourage new members to 
join us. So please be ready to join in, and show North London what we can do! 



NLST Exhibitions 2022        updated May 2022 

 

  


